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 October 29, 2020 
 
Ms. Deneen Everett 
Executive Director 
#21-4802 50TH AVENUE 
YELLOWKNIFE NT  X1A 1C4 
 
Dear Ms. Everett: 
 
Yellowknife Chamber – Chamber Accreditation Council of Canada 
 
On behalf of the Department of Industry Tourism and Investment (ITI), I would like 
to extend our sincere congratulations on your achievement of receiving accreditation 
by the Chamber Accreditation Council of Canada.  The Chamber continues to 
demonstrate to the Yellowknife community that you operate in a strategic and 
professional way and that your operations reflect high standards of business 
excellence.  
 
ITI is encouraged by and supportive of the Chamber’s continuing work and energies 
in championing the interests of the Yellowknife business community.  ITI looks 
forward to further co-operating with the Yellowknife Chamber of Commerce to assist 
the business community and the residents of our territory’s capital city in realizing 
the lasting benefits and opportunities of economic growth. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for continued success.  
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
             
       Caroline Wawzonek 
       Minister 
       Industry, Tourism and Investment 
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